
 

NOC To Employee For Indian Visa 
 
 
 
Ref No. A16007        Date: April 11, 2023 
 
 

                                      To Whom It May Concern 
  
This is to certify that Mr. Rafid Karim bearing Passport Number: BG587.. is a sincere and 
efficient employee of our company, ABC Ltd. He has been working with us since March 01, 
2021 as a Sales Executive. His employment ID is 3482… 
 
He is going to visit India for medical reasons. Hence, this letter has been issued as per the 
requirement of the visa provider. 
 
We have no objection to his travel to the country as he is dedicated to his duties and 
responsibilities. This letter can be used for his further concerns. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Md. Bahlul Haque, 
 
Managing Director, 
 
ABC Ltd.  
 
 

 


